
Proactive Maintenance Reminder for Your HVAC System 

Dear [Customer Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to ensuring the optimal 

performance of your HVAC system, we would like to remind you about the importance of 

regular maintenance. 

Regular maintenance can help prevent unexpected breakdowns, improve energy efficiency, and 

prolong the lifespan of your unit. We recommend scheduling maintenance every six months, and 

it's time for your next service. 

Our experienced technicians will: 

• Inspect and clean your HVAC system 

• Replace air filters 

• Check refrigerant levels 

• Test for proper airflow 

• Ensure all components function safely and efficiently 

Please contact us at [Phone Number] or [Email Address] to schedule your maintenance 

appointment at your earliest convenience. 

Thank you for choosing [Your Company Name]. We look forward to keeping your HVAC 

system running smoothly! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Company Phone Number] 

[Your Company Email Address] 


